
To: National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

From: Prof. Dr. Kaan ORHAN 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for indexing of OMICS Radiology journal in PMC 

Date: July 9, 2013 

 

Dear Sirs; 

 

This letter is to convey my strong support for OMICS Radiology Journal application to 

be included in PubMed Central. I am Professor of Radiology in the Department of 

Department of Dentomaxillofacial Radiology at the Near East University, the author of 

numerous research publications in the leading scientific journals in my field and am an 

expert in Head&Neck Radiology. I serve on the editorial board of various journals such 

as Oral Surgery, Oral Medicine, Oral Pathology and Radiology, Oral Radiology Journal, 

various review panels and most importantly, section editor of OMICS Open:Radiology 

Journal. The journal not only serve as communication between the radiologists but also 

will serve an open source for the outstanding researches. Therefore, I strongly 

recommend the OMICS Journal of Radiology to be indexed in PubMed Central. The 

Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to 

establish its high professional standing. 

 
 

I appreciate the opportunity to address this letter to you. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 
 

Prof. Dr.  Kaan ORHAN 

Near East University, Faculty of Dentistry 

Department of Dentomaxillofacial Radiology 

Nicosia, Cyprus 

 


